
Dear parents and carers, 

We really like to celebrate children's achievements both in and outside of school. To help 

us do this we need some more names for our celebration board. 

Please tell us of any significant achievements your child has received outside of school. 

Please send along anything you think your child could be celebrated for by e-mailing a 

copy/photo to info@maidens.dudley.sch.uk 

It might be winning a competition, being involved in a charity event or receiving a 

special award at a club they attend. As we cannot put all children's achievements on the 

wall straight away, we will choose a selection each term, from the e-mails we receive. 

If you have sent one in previously you do not need to resend it. We have them all safely 

stored.  

We look forward to hearing about them. 

Thank you 

Mrs Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher 
Sent via 
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